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New Non-Compete Agreements Law in Georgia Favors
Employers
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During yesterday's election, nearly 68% of Georgia voters said "yes" to a constitutional amendment

authorizing a new statutory framework for enforcement of restrictive covenants in the state. The

most significant change is that Georgia judges will have the ability to modify what would be an

otherwise overbroad provision. Previously, Georgia judges did not have the discretion to modify or

sever restrictive covenants in employment agreements (although there was a limited exception in

the context of a sale of business). Importantly, these changes will only apply to agreements signed

today or hereafter. Fisher Phillips Partner Joe Shelton has written a post on our Non-Compete and

Trade Secrets Blog. Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.
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